VE8: Invitation to the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020
On 05 May 2020, VNECO8 Electricity Construction Joint Stock Corporation invited the shareholders to attend the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 of the Corporation as follows:
1. Time to hold the Meeting: at 8:00 a.m. on 22 May 2020 (Friday)
2. Place of the Meeting: No. 10 Dao Duy Tu Street – Buon Ma Thuot City – Dak Lak Province

3. Participants: all shareholders owning shares of VE8 are named in the list of shareholders closed on 03 Apr 2020 of the Vietnam Securities Depository

4. Contents at the Meeting:

· Report on result of production and business activities in 2019 and business operation plan for 2020;

· Report on activities of Board of Directors in 2019;

· Audited financial statement of 2019;

· Report on supervision activities in 2019 of Supervisory Board;

· Selection of an audit company for the fiscal year 2020;

· Election of members of Board of Directors and Supervisory Board in term of 2020 – 2025;

· Other issues under the authority of the General Meeting of Shareholders;

5. Documents for the Meeting are uploaded on website of the Corporation at link www.vneco8.com.vn 

6. Other issues:

· For a smooth meeting, shareholders please confirm attendance or send letter of authorization to Office of the Corporation at the address of No. 10 Dao Duy Tu Street – Buon Ma Thuot City – Dak Lak Province; Tel.: 0262 3 815 336; Fax: 0262 3 858 921 before 4:00 p.m. on 20 May 2020. For more information, shareholders please contact Mr. Nguyen Trang Sy – Information disclosure officer, mobile: 0905 198 805;

· When attending the Meeting, shareholders please bring the ID card or passport (if being individual shareholders); business registration certificate (if being institutional shareholders) and letter of authorization (if being authorized persons);

· In case that shareholders do not receive the invitation to the Meeting due to incomplete or incorrect address registration or any other reason, this Notice replaces the Invitation. After receiving this Notice, shareholders please confirm attendance or authorization to attend. 
